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Wl 1.6 1915

- Comnonweslth Edison Company .A " Docket No. 50~237

ATTNs Mr. Byrom Lee, Jr. " Docket No, 50=24
. Vice President -
P.0. Box 767

Chicago, Illinois 60690
. Gentlemen: .

‘Thank you for your letter dated September 19, 1975, informing S
us of the steps you have taken to correect the items of non=
TS s e - COmMPliance which we brought to your sttention in our letter
. dated August 29, 1975, Wa will-examine-these-watters.during - = f
& subsequent inspection. _ - ‘ T E e

Your cooperation with us 1s*apprec1$ted;

Sincerely yours, -

Gaston Florelli, Chief
. BReactor Qperations Brangh :

¢cs B. Stephemnson,
Station Superintendent

bee w/ltr dtd 9/19/75:
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Anthony Roisman, Esq., Attorney N



LOMMONWCYT LOrnom .
One Fust’N atonal Plara, Ctucaqo, Hhnoss,

. Address feply 1o ‘Post Ofhice Box 767
Chicago. lllinois 60690

Septcmber 19, 1975

. Mr. Gaston Fiorelli, Chief -~ . LT T e
. Reactor Operations Branch - Region III o : : -

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commlsvlon :
799 Roosevelt Road _ '
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137 -

Subject: Dresden Station Units 2 and 3

SN Response to Inspection Reporis No.
50-237/75-21 and No. 50-249/75-18
NRC Docket Nos. 50-237 and 50-249

Dear Mr. Fiorelli:

. ‘Your letter, dated August 29, 1975, identified several
arcas of deviation from Edloon standards. This letter is in re-

__sponse to thooe items.

_Removal of foreign matcrlals, 1nspcctnon, and repalr
to fire stops began September 8, 1975.-

Basic d051gns for all new fire stops and repair of all
deficicnt fire stops call for the use of a ceramic fiber filler/
thermal insulation covered with Flamemastic branch of fire re- °
tardant. Existing fire stops that are in accordance with Safgent
and Lundy standards EA-175, EA-176, EA-177, EA-178, or EA-179 will
not be modified. We estimate that this work should be completed
in December, 1975. Any changes in design detalls neccssita;cd'by
unforeseen fiecld conditions will be incorporated in Lhe flndl de-

51gn documents,

The subject inspection reports have been reviewed for
proprietary information and none was identified. :

Very truly yours,
2 ,
Aﬁfﬁégffgy’/
' 7

R. L. Bolger
Assistant Vice President





